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September 18, 2015 ~

Debra Howland
Executive Directory and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Docket DW 15-199 Abenaki Water Company
Petition to Intervene

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing in my role as the current Vice President of Lakemont Co-op, LLC, aka Briarcrest Estates. We
seek to intervene in the above referenced docket. Our community consists of 241 homes. 48 of these
homes are in Belmont, NH. Abenaki Water Company provides water to these homes and they would be
affected by the proposed rate change. Most of our residents live on fixed incomes and this increase
would be detrimental to them. Given this, we have a direct and substantial interest in this matter.

Should you have any questions or require more information, please contact me directly at 603-998-4417
or 506 Blame Ct., Laconia, NH 03246.

Sincerely,

John G. Drouin

Cc: Abenaki Water Co.


